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As a working mom in the state of Oregon, I urge you to oppose this bill. The cost of 

living in our state is already high, making it difficult to balance a budget from month to 

month, even just to meet the basic needs of a family. HB 2025 would only make this 

harder for everyone by increasing taxes, automatically decreaseing the percent of 

their paychecks that men and women bring home each month. 

I understand that ODOT is struggling with their budget, but increasing taxes so 

egregiously on Oregonians will not fix their problems, especially since this bill does 

not have safeguards to ensure that money is being spent wisely. 

For these reasons, I urge you to vote NO on HB 2025. Thank you. 


